Department of Education
Region Vi - Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Arch. Gabriel M. Reyes St., Kalibo, Aklan

OCctober 16, 2018

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 24 ,s.2018

RESCHEDULING OF REVIEW OF DIVISION EDUCATION DEVELOPMENT PLAN (DEDP)
AND 2018 OPCRF/IPCRF OF DIVISION OFFICE-BASED PERSONNEL
(DIV. MEMO NO. 289 & 301, S. 2018)

Yo: Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Division Office Unit/Section Heads
All Other Division Office-Based Personnel Concerned

1. Thisis to inform the field that the Review of Division Education Development
Plan (DEDP) and 2018 OPCRF/IPCRF of Division Office-Based Personnel is
rescheduled on October 29-30, 2018, same time and venue.

2. Please refer to Division Memorandum No. 301, s. 2018 for the list of
participants.

3. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is hereby enjoined.

FOR THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT:

o,

e
JOSE NIRO R. NILLASCA
Education Program Supervisor
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
In-Charge of the Division

“May katawhayan ag kalipayan sa among mga escuelahan.”




